
Monday, April 10 – Pre-Voyage Announcement by Dr. Wise 
 
Dear All, 
 
We have arrived in La Paz Mexico and have spent the day gearing up for sea and are still hard at 
it.  I have added a bunch of emails so I need to test the list again.  If we have internet signal - you 
will receive the email each day.  If not, we will catch up when we do have it.  Attached are photos 
of Johnny and Rick working on our buoys and a tiny duck that was attracted to the test of one of 
them. 
 
If you are getting this email - you are on our voyage email list.  We are soon to launch our Sea of 
Cortez voyage and hope to send an email each day from the boat. 
 
If you want to follow along - you don not need to do anything and the emails will be sent to you. 
 
If you know someone who wants to be added - please send me their email and we will get them 
added. 
 
If you are on this list in error - please reply to me and let me know you would like to be removed 
from the list. 
 
Talk to you soon from sea! 
 
Thanks 
 
John 












